
NON-CATHOLIC  VIPS  CONTACTED
OVER JUNE 16 GAME

Bill Donohue

Our  campaign  against  the  Dodgers  continues  today  with  an
appeal to non-Catholic leaders in the Los Angeles area. We are
asking 114 of the most prominent members of the following
religious  communities  to  join  our  campaign:  Evangelical
Protestants,  Mormons,  Muslims  and  Orthodox  Jews.  We  are
sending them a copy of our report on the Sisters of Perpetual
Indulgence.

Our campaign has a defined goal: We want to drive down the
attendance at the June 16 game that is honoring the “Sisters.”
If we succeed in doing so, it will make it unlikely that other
baseball teams will follow the lead of the Dodgers.
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